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Nehemiah Missionaries Return
- Gail Lashley

Another year of work mission has come and gone. | was blessed
to be able to lead our youth through another successful jour- |
ney. This year five high school youth, and five middle school
youth were able to experience
giving freely of the gift of our time and talents. In addition to my-
self, four adults were also able to experience Nehemiah Mission
with our team. We were split into several different work teams,
throughout the week. Steps were built for Brenda, scraping and
painting was starteAd fermwa wad built rat 2

Nehemiah. Yard work was done. There was cleaning and paint- &=

ing and moving items and many other jobs that kept our kids and adults very well occupied.

I n addition to getting our hands dirty, there was pl ¢
be a trip to Nehemiah Mission without trips toJugvbet
was celebrated with time at the beach, and a picnic that involved a squirt gun battle, water balloons and beach

ball games, and ended with fireworks, no matter what direction you turned.  Our team was also part of
Nehemi ah Mi s s i-up wdiskip derviges It wap anm@azing to go out and share the love of God and par-

take of communion with our neighbors.

| am truly blessed by this congregation to be your representative, and oversee these amazing youth! It is because
of your love and generosity that we are able to go out into the world to help make disciples of Christ and be the
Hands and Feet of God.

Check out the photos on our website of their mission trip http://www.gaystreetumc.org/media/photos.htmi
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Check out more photos on our website at:
http://www.gaystreetumc.org/media/photos.html
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